
 

REDISTRICTING COMMITTEE MINUTES 

August 8, 2011  

(Minutes are subject to review and approval) 

 
The Committee met in the Health & Human Services Center Community Room in the City of 

Dodgeville on Monday, August 8, 2011.   

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m. by Vice Chairman Ryan Walmer. 

 

Roll call was taken.  All members were present except Supervisor Daniel Curran who was absent. 

 

Committee members present: Sups. Carol Anderson, Ryan Walmer, William Grover and Jeremy 

Meek. 

 

Others present: Shaun Wood and Greg Klusendorf. 

 

County Clerk Klusendorf certified that the meeting had been publicly posted and reported to the 

press as required. 

 

Motion by Grover, second by Anderson to approve the agenda for this August 8, 2011 meeting.  

Carried. 

 

Motion by Anderson, second by Meek to approve the minutes of the May 11, 2011 meeting as 

presented.  Carried. 

 

There were no comments from the public. 

 

Shaun Wood explained the few changes to the Supervisory District boundaries that were requested 

by the cities of Dodgeville and Mineral Point.  The changes were requested in order to clean up 

boundary lines and to prevent the cities from having to create new wards.  After the changes were 

made the district populations were still within the parameters set by the committee.  

 

There were no changes made to the other district plans. 

 

Motion by Anderson, second by Grover to approve the requested changes to the tentative 

Supervisory District Boundary Plans for the cities of Dodgeville and Mineral Point.  Carried. 

 

Motion by Meek, second by Grover to forward the amended tentative Supervisory District 

Boundary Plans to the full County Board for action to be taken.  Carried. 

 

Motion by Anderson, second by Meek to adjourn the meeting.  Carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:11 p.m. 

 

 

 

Greg Klusendorf 


